
From:  John Marriott  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  18/12/2014 09:31 
Subject:  comments on Local Plan 2031 
 
I write to add my comments on the Vale Local Plan to 2031. 
 
Now that the Doric application has been refused,  the Local Plan to 2031 needs to REMOVE all references to Botley being a district centre and it 
needs to remain a local centre serving the needs of those people in the Botley area alone. 
 
Elms Parade needs to stay and any development in this areas needs to be sympathetic to the  buildings in this area. 
 
The extended area of development which seemed to be part of the Doric application also needs to be removed and any development needs to 
concentrate  on the West Way shopping centre, not Field House or areas around the church. 
 
Thanks 
John Marriott 
7 Lime Road 
Botley 
OX2 9EQ 




